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Comments in relation to Modification to PA07_0143 — Woodlawn Mine

A report was considered at the Council Meeting held 1 March 2016 in relation to the proposed Modification to

PAO7_0143 — Woodlawn Mine.

At this meeting it was reported that Council staff have undertaken a preliminary review of the Environmental
Assessment and have not identified any matters that would warrant further investigation or give grounds for not
supporting the proposed modification.

Kind regards
Louise

Louise Wakefield

Director Growth Strategy & Culture
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